
 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 

 

21st November 2017 
Dear fellow Residents, 

 
 

 
The Lifestyle Centre will need to be decorated for the various Christmas functions 
happening from now on.  If you have any non-returnable decorations that are spare to 
your requirements, we would really appreciate you giving them to Judy Stuart (No 87) 
who will be putting the whole thing together with the first event being 6th December 2017 
Christmas Social. 
 
Due to the large size of the area to be decorated particularly large items like big trees 
and ornaments would be welcomed. 
 
Can you drop them off at Judy's house? 
 
We would appreciate any financial donation if you have no spare decorations as well to 
make the lounge area really special. 
 
Cheers Chris Edwards -  Communications Portfolio on behalf of your ResCom.  
(chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

 

 

 COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about Christmas Decorations 


